
 
 

Cedar Ridge Elementary School  
Track Change Requests 

 
For those families who are interested in requesting a certain track for the next school 
year, forms will be accepted in the office beginning Friday, April 20th, 2012 at 7:30 
a.m. 
 
The following people need to make a track change request:  

* Parents of incoming kindergarten students whose siblings don’t attend here 
* Parents of incoming kindergarten students who have a preference for a morning 

or afternoon session 
* Parents with students entering the Accelerated Learning Lab (A.L.L. Program) 
* Parents who desire a change from their child's current track 

 
All track change requests will be considered based on availability and on a first-come, 
first-served basis.  
 
New kindergarten students who have siblings enrolled at Cedar Ridge Elementary will 
be placed on the same track as their siblings. If your only child here will be a 
kindergartner next year you will want to come and request a track. All parents of 
incoming kindergarten students should request a start time (morning or afternoon). 
 
**Please note, to keep our small group literacy times effective for next year, we will 
not honor requests that would result in one track in any grade level 
becoming overloaded.  
 
Requests for a track where there are no available spaces open will be placed on a 
waiting list. 
 
-Please note: Currently our Fourth Grade is overloaded with Track 1 kids. Track change 
requests for next year’s 5th graders will only be considered if you are requesting 
switching from Track 1 to Track 2. 


